
 

 

Dear Prospective Parents/Caregivers, 

Thank you for your interest in enrolling your children at Bellmere State School.   

We welcome all new families who live within the Bellmere catchment area.   

Bellmere State School offers all our students a world class education facility focusing on personalised 
learning, using innovative teaching and technology.   Our goal is to provide students with every 
opportunity to reach their potential, in a safe, supportive learning environment.  

If you would like to continue through the process of enrolment, we invite you to make an 
appointment for an enrolment interview.  Please call our office on 5498 0666 and our staff will be 
happy to assist in this regard.   

There are certain documents we require to finalise your enrolment.  Could you please bring the 
following to the interview (as well as the completed enrolment forms): 

 Birth certificate 
 Proof of residency (tenant agreement or rates notice) 
 Proof of identity (driver’s licence, passport, utility accounts, bank statements, etc.) 
 If not an Education Queensland student, past report cards  
 Any specialist documentation on the development of your child (i.e. speech reports, 

paediatrician reports, etc.)  
 Court order papers/custody papers  

We look forward to welcoming you to Bellmere State School.  

 

Regards 

 

 

Jamie Tactor 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


